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Johnson-Brock School Board hears from patrons on building addition 
(KLZA)-- A special meeting of the Johnson-Brock Board of Education was held
Monday evening.

During the meeting, input was received from the public concerning the addition
that is to be built on the school grounds.

Lonnie Neddenriep of Johnson spoke of his support for the building project and
option student enrollment.

Mark Caspers of Auburn discussed his concerns regarding an interlocal
agreement while Denice Rathbone of Auburn, who is a District taxpayer spoke
about her concerns of a lack of information regarding the building project and
feels it is being pushed through.

David Baltensperger of Johnson said he was concerned about a lack of
information put out about the addition. Baltensperger also raised concerns about
option students and funds spent on transporting students.

Cody Wickham with D.A. Davidson addressed several questions raised during the
public comment portion of the meeting and advised that there would be no bonds
sold for the addition to the school.

The meeting was adjourned after 18 minutes.
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